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Mr. President,
My delegation welcomes the delegation of El Salvador to the review and thanks it for the presentation of the national report. 
Myanmar welcomes El Salvador’s efforts to comply the domestic legal framework with international human rights standards by adopting and amending several domestic laws since the last cycle of UPR. 
We particularly take note of the amendment of the Special Comprehensive Act on a Violence-Free Life for Women. 
In the spirit of constructive engagement, Myanmar wishes to make the following recommendations:
1. Strengthen its ongoing measures to prevent all forms of violence against women and girls, and femicide, 
2. Continue its comprehensive approach to support services to Women and child victims of violence and abuses,  
3. Step-up measures to fight exploitation of children, particularly for criminal activities and trafficking. 
We wish El Salvador a successful UPR review.
Thank you, Mr. President.
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